
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Stakeholders,  

Welcome to school year 25 -26. We are excited to share our vision with you, and solicit your support.  

Last year, we made quite a few gains in reading proficiency, admission to the Science and Tech 
program, multilingual learners exit of the ELD program, and students applying to the International High 
School and various CTE programs.  

I’m confident we will make more progress this year by assisting our students with identifying their 
unique brilliance while making choices that create a future full of hope.  

Please stay connected with us by accessing our X Page, registering for ParentVue, and periodically 
perusing our school webpage. By the end of September, we will be asking all parents to complete and 
submit a Parent Emergency Form. If the form is NOT completed/received with signature, students will 
not be released for an early dismissal by anyone other than the parents and/or legal guardians.  

Our school hours for students are 8:30 am until 3:10 pm. If you need to pick up your student early, the 
latest you can arrive is 2:30 pm. Please plan properly so we can dismiss more than 770 students safely.  

It is my pleasure to serve our students and their families. Our students get better when they experience 
our partnership. Let’s make this year even better than last year!  

P.E.A.C.E.  
Mrs. Cook 

 


